
NOTICE 
The Santaquin City Council will be 

attending the Utah League of Cities and 

Towns (League) in St. George the week of 

April 2, 2017. There will not be a City 

Council Meeting held on April 5, 2017. 

While attending League the Mayor and 

Council Members will attend a number of 

events as a group. There will be no City 

business discussed or action taken during 

their time together. The next City Council 

Meeting will be held on April 19, 2017 

beginning at 6 pm.   
 


